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SUBJECT:   New York State Pilots a Redesigned Windshield Registration Sticker 
 
Beginning December 8, 2010, the New York State Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) will be 
conducting a pilot program to evaluate a new windshield registration sticker design.  The pilot 
program will only involve IRP class commercial vehicle registrations (apportioned vehicles).  
These vehicles will be issued a redesigned windshield registration sticker and cab card that will 
serve as the official proof of registration.  
 
The printed information on the windshield sticker and cab card that will be used in the pilot 
will remain the same as that on the current sticker and cab card, but the font on the windshield 
sticker will be larger.  The new sticker will include the following security features to aid in 
determining a sticker’s authenticity: 
 

• There are two optically variable floating images:  
1. a wavy line appearing horizontally across the face of the sticker; and  
2. a small image of New York State appearing repeatedly throughout the face of the 

sticker. 
• If an attempt is made to scratch-off the printed text, the gold body of the new sticker 

will scratch-off to reveal a white background.  
• If a sticker is removed, a distinct checkerboard pattern will appear in the blue border 

around the perimeter of the sticker, and the border will separate from the document.  
 

DMV plans to issue approximately 50,000 redesigned stickers for the pilot program.  When the 
supply of 50,000 stickers is depleted, DMV will resume issuing the windshield registration 
sticker and cab card that are currently in use.   
 
Images of the windshield sticker and cab card that will be used in the pilot are attached for 
your reference. Please share this information with appropriate staff, including all road patrol 
enforcement.  Thank you.  
 
                David J. Swarts 
 Commissioner 
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NNeeww  IIRRPP  WWiinnddsshhiieelldd  RReeggiissttrraattiioonn  SSttiicckkeerr  
(Optically variable wavy line is visible) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EEnnhhaanncceedd  ttoo  SShhooww  OOppttiiccaallllyy  VVaarriiaabbllee  FFllooaattiinngg  IImmaaggeess  
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

DDiissttiinncctt  CChheecckkeerrbbooaarrdd  PPaatttteerrnn  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Floating image of 
New York State 

Wavy line 
 

Checkerboard pattern 
appears when sticker is 

removed 



 

 

 
 

RReevviisseedd  CCaabb  CCaarrdd 
(Actual size is 8-1/2” x 10-1/2”) 

  
 
 

Similar to the current cab 
card, the words “New 

York State” are printed 
repeatedly in this area 
forming a block of text. 


